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D R O P   S P O T  

Welcome to the first newsletter for the Spring 
term. I hope you have all had a fun and family 
filled holiday. It was nice to welcome the children 
back on Tuesday. They all seem to have grown, 
it must be those brussels sprouts at Christmas! 
We have started the new term with a bang! Year 
1 and 2 were introduced to their new topic 
‘Heroes’ with an obstacle course from the Library 
into the hall. They all qualified and will be 
designing their hero costumes next week. 
Reception have settled back into the new school 
term without any hiccups and have produced 
some wonderful work. The progress from last 
term has been amazing!  
As part of our ‘Heroes’ topic, we would love to 
invite people who work for the emergency 
services. We are also keen to invite scientists as 
part of our ongoing work in Science and for the 
upcoming Science Week in March. Please talk to 
Miss Tolmie or Miss Beeks if you are able to 
come into school to talk about your job. While I 
am on the topic, we are also still keen for parent 
helpers to read with our children.  
From Monday we will start a playtime activity 
timetable. Three days a week a selection of bikes 
and scooters will be out on the front playground. 
There will also be a daily range of activities 
available on the main playground and field. 
These activities will be led by the year 2 children, 
supported by the staff on duty.  
On Wednesday we will be hosting our annual 
Parent Information Evening from 7 till 8. We 
hope to see many of you at what promises to be 
an interesting and informative session. To help us 
with the preparations, please reply to the email 
sent earlier today asap. 
I hope you have a wonderful weekend! 
 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Monday 13th: Dropmore Shop starts 

 Wednesday 15th: Parent Information Session @ 7pm 

 
New House Captains 

 
Mile-a-Day 

 
Year 1 Science 

 
Globe work 

          
HOUSE INFORMATION 

We are proud to announce the House Captains for 
this half term: Summer (Foxes), Miles (Badgers), 
Jenna (Squirrels) and Oliver (Hedgehogs). 
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 10th: Ollie 

 

AWARD 
 Maddy, for praising Daisy’s 

work in English. From Mrs 
Emmett 

 Daisy, for lovely explanation to 
Deacon in Science.. From Mrs 
Emmett 

 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 

Reception: Sebby, for his 
wonderful curiosity and interest in 
the world. 
Year 1: Maxim, for consistent 
hard work. 
Year 2: Maddy, for excellent 
effort in maths. 

 
To be continued again  

next week 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 
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